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GWRRA CHAPTER CA1M 

Staff 
Chapter Director Trent & Denise Reid (909) 794-5130 
Asst. Chapter Director OPEN  
Chapter Educator Larry Tegel  (951) 443-2891 
Asst. Chapter Educator Jerry Cowan  
Treasurer Gary Blackburn  
Tour Director                     John Somma and Tammy Dvorak  
50/25/25 Chairman Judy Hoeft  
50/25/25 Co-Chair Eileen Bayardo   
Sunshine Jim & Suzanne Back  
Store Manager Cecil and Mike Luckinbill  
Newsletter Editor Steve & Sandy Damico  
Web Master Steve Damico   
Historian/Photographer Cheryl Huizenga 
Meeting Minutes Lois Cowan  
Membership Sheree Tegel   
Phone Tree  Glenn Maness   
Advertising Glenn Maness   
Public Relations Glenn Maness 
Chapter Pride John Somma   
Chapter Charity Coordinators   Shirley Blackburn Lou Olson  
Couple of the Year (COY)         
Individual of the Year (IOY)         
   

National, Region F, and California Staff 

National: 
Director  of GWRRA Ray & Sandi Garris (800)  843-9460 

Region F: 
Directors Keith & Teresa Morrison (505) 922-9250 
Educators Mike & Ruth Burke (209)  536-1318 
Member Enhancement Cindy & Kenneth Kelly (623)  229-9339 
   
                         
 California District: 
Directors Vincent & Pam Puterbaugh (951)  453-6000   
Asst. Director (South) John & Linda Boman (951)  440-0657 
District Educator   Mike & Ruth Burke (209) 536-1318 

Chapter Meeting:  Second Sunday of the month  at   Pepper Steak 
            26589 Highland Ave. Highland, Ca 
      Breakfast at 8:00 a.m. - Meeting starts at 8:30 a.m. 

Activity Meeting:    Monday after the 2nd Sunday at Flo’s 
   5626 Van Buren Blvd. Riverside CA    951-352-2690 

                                  Dinner @ 6pm  Meeting @ 7pm 

                                      (www.ca1m.org)     
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Trent & Denise Reid 
CA1M  Chapter Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

3 Continued on page 4 

Ramblings 

 

March 2015 middle of winter and how about this weather?  We 

have been riding in great weather continuously and more people 

are joining in our Wed night pie rides and after meeting rides.  

One thing to remember is that we are lucky to have such nice 

riding conditions yet sometimes we tend to forget that routine 

maintenance on our bikes because they are so reliable.  We must 

remember to get that maintenance done on a regular schedule 

even if it means the bike is either in the shop for a day or two or 

in your garage waiting on parts .  We must also remember to 

maintain ourselves and not to become too comfortable in our 

abilities to ride the same great roads we have always been riding. 

Training is the key to maintaining our riding abilities. Larry 

Tegal has scheduled a First Aid/CPR class and has a limited 

number of spots for it so I encourage everyone  who is either 

ready to be recertified or has never gotten this training to sign 

up early.  If there is a need we can schedule additional classes as 

needed.  One of our goals this year is to find a training field to 

hold some rider education events so that everyone in our chapter 

has an opportunity to advance their individual skills and ad-

vance in the rider education program.  We are very lucky that 

we have Larry Tegal and Jerry Cowan as Rider Educators 

within our chapter.  They are both highly qualified and skilled, 

take advantage of their knowledge.  On that thought, Jerry 

where is my trailer and wife?  Just Kidding,  you had to be there 

on the after the meeting ride last month.  Thanks Jerry and the 

rest of the riders for sticking with us during our time of need.   

We had some bad news this past month in the loss of two of our 

GWRRA FAMILY and our hearts go out to them.  We also had 

one of our chapter members go down in the mountains, and we 

wish him well in his recovery.  He is doing ok but not too sure 

the bike will be the same.   
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                  Continued from page 3 

We have always had a very full ride calendar for CA1M 

and march is no different.  Our after meeting ride will be 

to Bates Nut Farm in San Diego County and we will be 

having a picnic lunch so bring your  snacks or lunch.  The 

snack bar may be open, and there are a few places to eat 

in the nearby town if you wish to pick something up on 

the way down.  Our Wednesday’s rides are full and the 

CA1R Rally in the Valley is at the end of the month.  

Check our website CA1M.ORG for the full calendar of 

events.  Also going into April is the CA1A Poker ride in 

Lancaster, as well as the 40 to Phoenix ride starts the 9th 

of April.   

The Gold Angels Drill Team is also looking for both riders 

and performers and has changed up their practice sched-

ule so those who may have an interest in either riding or 

performing may come down to one of our workshops at 

Pauma Casino and see what riding or performing with the 

Gold Angels is like.  There is no obligation, but if you 

want to see what our training sessions are like and how we 

do what we do, or perhaps come down just to watch, eve-

ryone is welcome.  We enjoy visitors to our practices and 

promise you will have a good time.  Check the Gold An-

gels website for workshop and practice times.  We have 

dedicated our workshops to those who may be interested 

in learning more about the Team.  GOLDANGELS.COM    

Trent and Denise Reid 
CD CA1M 

All The Gear All The Time 
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 Leading a group ride can be tough.  In addition to monitoring the group, 
the traffic, the weather, the road conditions and a myriad of other 
things, you also have to endure the good-hearted razzing that goes 
along with the inevitable U-Turn.  If you were at this year’s Officer’s 
Conference in January, you saw me stand up in front of everyone and 
announce the 2015 California District Rally was going to be held at the 
Marriott in Visalia.  Here comes the U-Turn: The Marriott had a mini-
mum requirement of 75 rooms and was willing to give us those rooms 
for a rate of $89.  When the actual contract was presented to us to sign, 
the Marriott was only willing to guarantee the first 75 rooms at that rate 
and everyone else would have to pay their regular rate of $119 per 
night.  After several weeks of discussions and the Marriott’s unwilling-
ness to budge on the matter, Pam and I have decided to move the 
venue to another location.  In all good conscious, we just could not cre-
ate a two tier cost structure that would penalize at least half of our at-
tendees $100 over the 3 days.  We are in negotiations with the Double-
Tree in Bakersfield and hope to be able to announce a signed contract 
in just a few days.  I guess it just goes to show that no matter how well 
you know the route, you still may end up having to make a U-Turn in 
order to get where you want to go.  
 
 
 
On another positive note, this year’s Officer’s Conference was an ex-
treme success.  For the second year in a row, we had officers from 
each of the 22 chapters in attendance and it was a wonderful opportu-
nity to network and get the latest information out to all of the chapters. 
At CA-1I’s Valentine’s Day run, Chapter CA-1A was announced as the 
District Chapter of the Year.  Bob and Nancy Clark as the District Cou-
ple of the Year, and Ken Parmann is this year’s Individual of the Year 
were also recognized.  Pam and I, on behalf of the entire District Staff 
would like to extend our congratulations to all of the winners for a job 
well done and we know that you will represent well at the Region Rally! 
Please mark your calendars for The Rally in the Valley, March 27-29, in 
Mesquite, Nevada.  As always they put on a great rally.  Just another 
reason to get out and ride, their theme this year is Beach Blanket 
Wingo! 
Until next month, ride well and ride often. 
Vincent and Pamela Puterbaugh 
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Tour Directors 

John & Tammy  

 

   On the Road Again 

 

     2015 we are always 

looking for new adventures and ride leaders. At the planning meeting 

Barb brought up a weekend ride March 13,14, and 15 to Fresno to the 

Underground Garden. Let’s Go!!!! Look for the email to announce that 

ride. It was also brought up to do a mall bike show to promote the chap-

ter and promote public awareness, plans still pending. 

 

 

 

     For those of you that are looking for short rides, I am leading a Sun-

day morning breakfast ride on the 22nd of March.  Short ride to break-

fast and then home, we are going to The Cowgirl in Norco, meet at Loc 

#2 at 9am. I am also, planning a special ride that you won’t want to 

miss. It looks like it will be a Sunday Lunch ride. We are looking for an 

opening on the calendar for this ride.  Keep checking your e-mails for 

the upcoming ride events.  

      

 

As always, the ride leaders are important and thanks to those of you that 

have stepped up to the plate to lead the rides, you are appreciated. 

 

 

A note: from your tour director.   

    Each and every of you bring a special shine to this Chapter, your in-

dividuality and presence is what makes CA1M, so special!!!!! 

 

 

Let’s Ride 
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Larry Tegel 
CA1M Chapter Educator 

 

RIDER ED ‘GIMME 5’ 

 

 

TOPIC: THE INVISIBLE MOTORCYCLIST 

 

"I never saw him. He came out of nowhere!" That's probably the most 

common statements heard at a collision between an automobile and a mo-

torcyclist. They're usually made by the operator of the auto because the 

motorcyclist is unconscious (or worse). 

As riders we wonder, "How can they NOT see us?  Are they just not look-

ing?"  

A lack of attention on the part of the driver does explain some of the car/

bike collisions; the distracted driver, cell 'phones, unruly children, etc. All 

these can contribute BUT some responsibility belongs to the motorcyclist 

as well. 

 

I know. I know. That's heresy.  Let me explain. 

Motorcycles make up about 3% of the "normal" traffic flow. 

People "see" what they expect to see; things like cars and trucks 

Unless the rider does something to visually stand out, he can be easily 

overlooked. 

Motorcycles ARE much harder to see than cars/trucks because of their 

smaller size. A motorcycle can easily be "lost" in the background 

even with the headlight on. 

Many motorcycles are colors that lend themselves to blending into the 

environment. Particularly dark colored machines (black is the 

color of pavement after all).  

Many motorcyclist wear dark colored helmets (or no helmet at all, but we 

won't discuss those here) AND dark colored clothing.  A number of studies 

in the US and abroad have shown that a light colored (white, silver, yel-

low) helmet is more noticeable (during daylight hours) than a dark colored 

(black, dark red, dark blue) helmet.  Why? The driver sees this bright col-

ored "orb" floating above the traffic (most riders heads are higher than the 

hoods/windshields of cars).  It's DIFFERENT. 

Continued on page 8 
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                   Continued from page 8 

Lastly (and sadly), most motorcyclists are not skilled in emergency maneu-

vers.  Over 13% of the motorcyclists involved in fatal crashes made NO ef-

fort to avoid the collision. They didn't brake, they didn't swerve, they just 

rode right into the collision.  That's because, after they've gotten their li-

cense, they don't practice those kinds of maneuvers regularly (or ever). Mo-

torcycling is a SKILL. It takes practice. 

 

So how can you NOT be the Invisible Motorcyclist?  

Position your bike so it can be seen and identified in the traffic stream. 

Wear bright colors 

Consider getting a brightly colored bike 

PRACTICE your emergency maneuvers 

 

Or you could take the advice I got once from a very experienced rider. He 

told me not to "ride like I was invisibile." He told me to ride like they can see 

me and are actively planning to do something to take me out."  

 

Now, just a few additional things from me, Larry Tegel; 

 

Attend as many Rider Education classes whether new or a refresher-you can 

NEVER know too much. 

 

A lot of us have Modulating Headlights-drivers hate them, but they SEE us.  

While you are at it, add Modulating Brake lights, also. 

 

Be smart and safe out there.  If you can’t see the driver’s eyes, they probably 

can’t see you, either. 

 

Stay out of the other vehicle’s blind spot.  Don’t ride next to a big rig, slow 

down or pass them. 

 

Unfortunately, there are some drivers that see you, but just do not care.  And 

they will move into your lane, anyway. 

 

Keep it Safe out there, 

 

Larry Tegel-CA1M Chapter Educator  
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February 8 Meeting Highlights 
  

50/50---Paul B and Larry T 
Charity –Cherri Rau Will enjoy a red Velvet heart shaped cake….too bad Fred is 

off in New Zealand 
Guest –no guest 
Chapter Pride—Paul B. 
9 Bikes    4 Trikes    23 Members 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Trent has all the upcoming Poker rides fliers. 

All Ride Leaders to any Rally will receive the comp registration to any 

rally.Your reward for stepping up to lead. 

CA1M website is up to date. Thank you Steve D and your magic fingers. 

The District Rally in ? over Labor Day is still having issues securing the con-

tract.  The Theme is  “BACK TO THE 60’S” Chapter M wants to have fun so 

get your brainstorming on what we can do to follow the theme. 

Glenn is working on a bike display at the Moreno Valley Mall. We will be 

needing members to share their bikes and trailers for this display. The date 

has not been secured but during the summer possible. This will be a great 

way to have exposure to the public. 

We had winners at the CA1I rally on Sat. Cecil won $50 for going on the rally 

ride and Ron and Dianne won $180 from the 50/50. Congrats. 

March after meeting ride we will be going to Bates Nut Farm in Spring Val-

ley. Surprises will be had during the ride down and at the Farm. This will be 

a picnic ride. Bring your own lunch. 

We are trying to organize the Christmas party. We have a free facility and 

you will be reading more about this in the newsletter. Or ask someone. 

March 1st, the Planes Trains and Automobile ride will be joined by other 

chapters to make a huge fun day. March Air Field Museum cost is $10. The 

Perris train Museum is free or $12 for a train ride. The car museum is free 

and will provide us with donuts. 
RIDER EDUCATION’ 
Larry talked about all the skills levels in GWRRA and how to move up in your 

levels. 
RAFFLE 
Jim ., Gary, Cathy, Danny, Sherry, Barb, Jerry , Larry, Paul . 
  

UTTERLY RIDICULOUS.      Since we had a small turnout. We chose to hold 

our nominations when everyone that will be there to claim their bell… 
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    Continued from page 5 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   
 



 

MARCH BIRTHDAY’S 

A Steve & Becki Bodden 18    
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2/11 

B Linda Trowbridge 7 B Glenn Maness 9 

B Judy Hoeft 16    

      

      

      

B Cheryl Huizenga 10 B Jesse Siglow 12 

MARCH ANNIVERSARIES 



 

                            Newsletter Policy 
 

   Chapter CA1M’s newsletter is distributed free of charge to 
GWRRA members or GWRRA boosters who participate in the 
Chapter activities.  The newsletter is also distributed free to all 
advertisers and certain motorcycle related businesses or inter-
ests.  After four months of non-participation as determined by the 
Membership Chairman, Newsletter Editor or the Chapter Director 
you may be removed from the mailing list.  You will remain off the 
mailing list until you participate again or you make other arraign-
ments with the Newsletter Editor or the Chapter Director. 
 

   Remember, the newsletter is what we make it.  Please submit 
articles that you think will be interesting or informative to other 
Chapter members.  The articles may be about your favorite ride, 
bike accessory, or just a funny story.  
 

   All articles submitted may be edited at the discretion of the 
Newsletter Editor, depending on the space available.  Controver-
sial subject matter may not be submitted.  The News Letter Editor 
is human and may from time to time make mistakes.  This is not 
cause for nomination for the bell.   If you nominate the News Let-
ter for the bell he will quit and this job will fall to you. 
 

   Please submit your article by e-mail or typed letter to the News-
letter Editor by the 19th of the month to be in the next month’s 
newsletter.  Material in the newsletter may be reprinted without 
permission. 
Newsletter Editor e-mail  sd547mail@gmail.com 

Steve & Sandy Damico 
547 E Cherry Hill St. 
Ontario, CA 91761 
909-391-4021   
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SUPPORT RATES 

Business card $ 5.00 per month, $ 50.00 per year 
1/3 page $ 7.50 per month, $ 75.00 per year 
1/2 page $ 10.00 per month, $ 100.00 per year 
full page $ 15.00 per month, $ 150.00 per year 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday 

1 2 

 

3 

8 9 10 

15 16 17 

22 23 24 

29 30 31 

5 6 7 

   

Activity Mtg 
Flo’s  

Riverside 
7:00 pm meeting 
Dinner 6:00 pm 

All Welcome 

HAPPY EASTER 
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 Chapter Meeting 
Pepper Steak 

8:00am Breakfast 
8;30 am Meeting 

 After Meeting 
 Trent  ride after 
Bates Nut Farm 

 

Breakfast Ride                 

John S 

Loc#2  9am 

 

March 

Planes, Trains, Cars 

Larry T 

Loc #2     8:30 am 

See Flyer 

St. Patrick’s Day 



 LOCATION # 1 PK. LOT BEHIND Carl’s Jr. - MT. VERNON/E. SANTO DR. - COLTON 
LOCATION # 2  PK. LOT BEHIND PANDA EXP. - 1 BLK. N. OF I-91/LA SIERRA 
LOCATION # 3  PARK AND RIDE, NEAR I-10  FWY & YUCAIPA BLVD. ON  HAMPTON 
LOCATION # 4 DEL TACO, UNIVERSITY PKY.   SAN BERNARDINO 
LOCATION # 5 TOM’S FARMS 23900 TEMESCAL CANYON RD.  I15 /TEMESCAL CAN. 
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Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

4 5 6 7 

11 12 13 14 

18 19 20 21 

25 
 

26 27 28 

1 2 3 4 

8 9 
 

10 11 

    

Chapter CA-1R 
Rally 

 

CA-1A Rally 

Jerry C 

Loc#4  7:30 am 

Dinner Ride 

Dinner Ride 

Dinner Ride 

Dinner Ride 

Harry’s Cafe 

Perris 

Steve D 

Loc#2 @ 7:00 am 

Newsletter     

Articles Due 

Legends 

Upland 

Steve D 

Loc#2    7pm 

 Dinner Ride    

Chick fil A 

MV 

Larry T 

Loc#3   7pm 

Mill Creek Catle Co 

Mentone 

Trent R 

Loc#1   7pm 

Dinner Ride 

Pieolgly 

Redlands 

Barb T 

Loc#1   7pm 

Bann Thai 

Riverside  

John S 

Loc# 2  7am 

Chapter CA-1R 
Rally 

 



 

 
ALTERNATE LEAVE LOCATIONS FOR RIDES 

#2 
Panda Express 

La Sierra 
and Magnolia 
1 block North 

of the 91  
Freeway 
Riverside 

#3 
Park & Ride North 

of the  
I-10 freeway, off 
Yucaipa Blvd. on 

Hampton 
Yucaipa 

Zendejas is our #1 leave location.  Located at the North end of the Wal-Mart 

shopping center on Mt. Vernon and Washington off the 215 freeway.  Leave 

locations will be noted on the ride calendar according to number, as listed on 

this page.  Leave times are Fueled and ready to ride. 
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#1 
North end of the 

Wal-Mart shopping 
center on Mt. 
Vernon and 

Washington off the 
215 freeway 

Colton 

* LOCATION 1 
I-215 

 PANDA 
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ALTERNATE LEAVE LOCATIONS FOR RIDES 

#5 
Tom’s Farms 

23900 Temescal 
Canyon Road 

Entrance South 
of Mexican  
Restaurant 

Corona 

#4  

Del Taco on 
University 
Parkway  

exit off the 215 
North  go East to 

parking lot 
on the left 

San  
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         SLICE OF WRY 

 

The elderly gentleman leaned down to the 4-year-old girl and said, "You sure are 
cute. How old are you?" 

The precious little girl held up four fingers. The man repeated the question and 
once again the little girl held up four fingers. 

"How many is that?" asked the man, "Can't you talk?" 

"Why," replied the little girl, "can't you count?" 
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            California District  -  Chapter Rides for 2015 

 

March March 27-29 CA-1R     Rally in the Valley -  Mesquite 

 

April April 11th CA-1A     Annual Coyote Roundup 

 April 19th CA-1Q     Rendezvous with Q 

 

May May 2nd CA-1K     Mothers Day Poker Run 

 May 16th CA-2K     Day with the Crows 

 May 22-24 Region F Convention– Tucson AZ 

 

June June 6th CA-1L     Pirate Ride 

 June 14th CA-1D     Rally with the Dogs 

           June 18-20 National Event in Reno 

 June 27th CA-2N     Fun with the Frogs 

   

July July 18th CAC        Bear Country Fair 

 

Sept. Sept. 4-6 CA District Convention 

 Sept. 3-6 Wing Ding - Huntsville   Alabama 
               Sept. 19th CA-2W    Hanging with the Wolves 

 Sept. 26th CA-1Z     8 Ball Poker Ride   

 Sept. 27th CA-1V     The V-Run 

 

Oct        Oct. 10th  CA-2R     Redding Rattlesnakes 

 Oct. 17th CA-1M    The Milk Run 

 Oct. 24th CA-1F     The Halloween Fun Run 

 

Nov       Nov. 14         CA-1C     Coyote Round Up      
 

 

 

               



 

 

03-11 
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              REDLANDS HONDA 

 
                   Sponsor of CA-1M 2014 Milk Run 



 

1018 E. Chestnut Avenue 
Unit I
Santa Ana, CA 92701

www.jbjcycles.com

California’s oldest independent  Goldwing facility

Ful l  Ser vice Maint enance

- Suspension upgrades  - Tune-ups
- Trike Conversions        - Electrical
- Accident repairs            - Lighting
- Trailer sales                  - Oil change
- XM Radio install            - GPS hookup
- Audio systems - Brakes
- Tire installation - Safety Check 

No motorcycle too old here!!

1018 E. Chestnut Avenue 
Unit I
Santa Ana, CA 92701

www.jbjcycles.com

California’s oldest independent  Goldwing facility

Ful l  Ser vice Maint enance

- Suspension upgrades  - Tune-ups
- Trike Conversions        - Electrical
- Accident repairs            - Lighting
- Trailer sales                  - Oil change
- XM Radio install            - GPS hookup
- Audio systems - Brakes
- Tire installation - Safety Check 

No motorcycle too old here!!
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Meeting date/time Chapter Chapter Director Meeting Location 
1st Saturday 

8:15 AM Breakfast 
9:15 AM Meeting 

CA1A  Lance & Dee Wilson                   
661-992-7701 

   Greenhouse Café  1169 Commerce Center 
Lancaster 

1st  Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA1Z             Ginger & Danny Merritt 
                  951-285-3597 

  

   Home Town Buffet 
   40390 Margarita Rd 
   Temecula 

1st Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA2W Steve & Teri Rippe 
559-240-5966 

   Yosemite Falls Café 
4020 N. Cedar Ave 
Fresno 

1st Sunday 
7:30 AM Breakfast 
8:00 AM Meeting 

CA1R Michael & Gayle Davis 
949-916-4761 

Hometown Buffet 
1008 East 17th Street 
Santa Ana 

2nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA2N Kenneth & Linda Stark 
209-450-6742 

Pine Tree Restaurant 
19601 Hess Ave 
Sonora 

2nd Saturday 
8:00 Am Breakfast 

            8:30 AM Meeting 
CA1F Tammy Burnmeister Broken Yoke Café 

1851 Garnet Ave 
San Diego 

2nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CA1I George & Norma Mocabee 
626-945-5988 

Denny’s 
546 W Baseline Rd 
Glendora 

2nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CA1L Bob & Barbara Dowdy 
805-226-9175 

IHOP 
212 Madonna Road 
San Luis Obispo 

2nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:30AM Meeting 

CA2J Alex & Marcy Ageev 
925-497-4480 

Hometown Buffet 
2050 Diamond Blvd 
Concord 

2nd Sunday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CA1M Trent & Denise Reid 
909-794-5130 

Pepper Steak 
26589 Highland Ave 
Highland 

2nd Sunday 
7:30 AM Breakfast 
8:00 AM Meeting 

CA1Q Robin & David Black 
562-505-6682 

Black Bear Diner 
7005 Knott Ave 
Buena Park  

2nd Sunday 
8:00 AM  Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CA2R Dave Wilson    Vittles Restaurant 
2385 North Street 
Anderson 

3nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA1C Jim & Karen Miller 
760-275-0314 

   Burger & Beer 
72-772 Dinah Shore Dr. 
Rancho Mirage 

3nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA1S Jo Jolitz 
805-216-6661 

Carrow’s 
2401 Harbor Blvd 
Ventura 

3nd Saturday 
7:30 am Breakfast 
8:30 am Meeting 

CA2Q Don & Beth Kuellmer 
925-487-5750 

Black Bear Dinner 
5100 Hopyard Road 
Pleasanton 

3nd Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:45 AM Meeting 

CA2S Sal & Patti Esposito 
408-639-0609 

   Hometown Buffet (McCarthy Ranch Center) 
   212 Ranch Dr. 
   Milpitas 

3rd Sunday 
8:00AM Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CAC Bob & Nancy Harris 
(209) 744-8560 

   Elks Lodge #6 
   6446 Riverside Blvd 
   Sacramento, Ca 

3rd Sunday 
7:30  AM Breakfast 
8:00 AM Meeting 

CA1V Mike & Barri Critzman 
(760) 245-9218 

   Maxwell’s 
   17772 Wika Rd. 
   Apple Valley 

4th Saturday 
8:30 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA2K Steve & Karen Palation 
707-426-4847 

Benicia Grill II 
2390 N Texas St. 
Fairfield 

4th Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:30 AM Meeting 

CA2A Greg & Kay Boyajian 
559-638-4931 

Old Salles Café 
2062 North J Street 
Tulare 

Last Saturday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
9:00 AM Meeting 

CA1K Ken Freeland 
818-370-3572 

Denny’s 
8330 Topanga Canyon Blvd. 
Canoga Park 

4th Sunday 
8:00 AM Breakfast 
8:30 AM Meeting 

CA1D Cliff Kennish 
323-582-4398 

Paramount Elks Lodge 
8108 E Alondra Blvd. 
Paramount 
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